
NEWS RELEASE: June 2, 2010 
 

Community Awareness Fair Saturday at Jordan Valley Park 
 
The Greene County Juvenile Office, in conjunction with Reclaiming Futures invites area 
families to the fourth annual Community Awareness Fair Saturday, June 5, at downtown 
Springfield’s Jordan Valley Park. 
 
The Community Awareness Fair is designed as a fun, family-oriented event that connects 
parents and kids with youth-oriented resources in the community, like after-school 
activities, mentoring programs, parental support, counseling services and drug prevention 
programs. The event features live music, free food and family entertainment. 
 
The Community Awareness Fair is Saturday, June 5, 11 a.m. to 3 p.m., rain or shine, at 
Jordan Valley Park, located on East Trafficway between Sherman and Benton Avenues.  
 
For more information, call William McCrimmons, Greene County Juvenile Office, at 
829-6132, or Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 829-
6019 or 379-5713. 
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